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The Honourable Scott Einerson ME

Minister for Transport and Main Roads

Our ref; PET 11502

Your ref: 10.4 Petitions

O 3 OCT 20/3

Mr Neil Laurie
The Clerk of the Parliament
Parliament House

George Street
Brisbane Qld 4000

DearMr^^iri/^'e'//
Irefer to a petition number 2169-13 lodged with the Legislative Assembly by Mr David
Gibson MP, Member for Gympie on 11 September 2013 about bus services between
Cooloola Cove, Tin Can Bay and Gympie.

The Department of Transport and Main Roads will be undertaking a review of bus services in
the Gympie area in early 2014. The review will aim to ensure that the existing resources and
funding are delivering the best benefits forthe region.

The petitioner's request for an additional service has been noted and will be taken into
consideration as part of the review.

Further information will be made available in early 2014.

Yours sincerely

Level 15 Capital Hill Building
85 George Street Brisbane 4000
GPO Box 2644 Brisbane

Queensland 4001 Australia
Telephone +627 3237 inn
Facsimile +61 7 3224 2493

Emailtmr@ministerial. qld. gov. au
Website WWW. tmr. qld. gov

Scott Einerson MP

Minister for Transport and Main Roads


